

City of Milford, Connecticut

Founded 1639

TO: Ordinance Committee Members

FROM: Frank Smith, Chairman

DATE: January 3, 2018

SUBJECT: ORDINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING

Monday, January 8, 2018 - CITY HALL AUDITORIUM

There will be a meeting of the Ordinance Committee of the Board of Aldermen on **Monday, January 8, 2018, at 7:00 pm.** in the City Hall auditorium regarding the following Ordinance:

AGENDA

1. An Ordinance Further Amending Chapter 17.1 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Milford, (General Government Retiree Adjustment).

Copies of said proposed Ordinance(s) are on file open to public inspection at the office of the City Clerk. Any individual with a disability who needs special assistance to participate in the meeting should contact the Director of Community Development (783-3230) five (5) days prior to the meeting, if possible.

<u>Distribution</u>:

Mayor Benjamin G. Blake
Philip Vetro, Chairman, Board of Aldermen
Joanne M. Rohrig, City Clerk
Jonathan D. Berchem, City Attorney
Chris Saley, Director, Public Works
Peter Erodici, Finance Director
Deepa Joseph, Health Director
Joseph Griffith, DPLU Director
Paul Piscitelli, Recreation Director
Tania Barnes, Human Resources Director
Christine Angeli, Library Director
Chief Douglas Edo, Fire Department
Chief Keith Mello, Police Department
Toni Weeks, Acting Risk Manager
Kathleen Kennedy, Recording Secretary